
Appendix A
Survey Pre-Letter

CHIR0PRACTIC 
EXAMINERS

N A T IO N A L  B O A R D  O F

Executive Offices: 901 54th Avenue • Greeley, Colorado 80634 ■ (970)356-9100

August 1998

Survey Participant’s name 
Inside Address 
City, State Zip Code

Dear Colleague:

You have been selected as a member o f a representative sample o f chiropractors to participate in 
a milestone study o f chiropractic practice in the United States. This scientific study has been 
designed to document the tasks, duties, and professional responsibilities o f  chiropractic 
practitioners on a national scale.

Your participation in this study will consist o f completing a questionnaire and returning it to the 
National Board. Results o f  the study will be used to prepare a comprehensive report describing 
the chiropractic profession and to document future examination needs. Following your 
participation in the study, you will be sent a summary report o f the outcomes o f the study, and 
your name will appear in the study i f  you so indicate on the survey form.

In order that results o f  this project reflect the practice o f  chiropractors across a wide range of 
practice settings, it is important that you return a completed questionnaire. In a few days, you 
will be receiving your survey form. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Louis P. Latimer, D.C., NBCE President

James J. Badge, D.C., Chairman 
NBCE Job Analysis Committee
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